HOCHESTER INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

STUDENT COUNCIL MINUTES September 12, 1949

The meeting was called to order at 5:08 P.M. by President Joe Loughlin. Roll call was taken. The minutes of the previous meeting were read and accepted.

The President expressed disappointment in attendance at the meeting and hoped for more cooperation and faithfulness at future meetings.

It was requested that students pick up a form of Parliamentary Procedure after the meeting, in order that the students be familiar with proper presentation of motions, and justice and courtesy might be extended to all.

The President expressed the necessity for a legal constitutional basis on which to work for the following year. It was pointed out that this is not the finished constitution, since N.S.A representatives have many valuable additions to be made which were gathered at the convention this summer. Thanks were expressed to Gene Penler for his work in the consolidation and organization into a working constitution. A committee will be appointed to work cut the final constitution. The following committees and their respective chairmen were announced:

Budget Committee Ed Posner
Program Committee Alma Lee Loy
Student Parking Lot - Frank Rabiega
Student Lounge Al Cronig

Committee chairmen will select their own members. Anyone anxious to serve on any particular committee was requested to contact the committee chairmen or Joe Loughlin. The President expressed the desirability for having freshmen as part of the committees. Chairmen will submit a brief or summary of their operations throughout the year in May, in order that future committees will have working basis.

President Loughlin requested members to attend the Faculty - Freshmen Reception Friday, September 16, at 8:15 P.M.

The night school requested that they be allowed to use the parking lot since many of the students are alumni. Frank Kabiega made a motion that the courtesy be extended. The motion was seconded and carried.

Red Cross registered a complaint to the administration that students were using the area provided for them Discussion followed and it was agreed that the Parking Lot Committee would post signs and contract for proper marking of the space. There was a discussion

about the possibility of hiring statement to check cars each morning 8:00 to 9:00 A.M. Without renumeration.

and overnight parking. The lot will be opened to students 24 hours

Frank Rabeiga will contact Mr. Toporcer as to whether the barracks students may use the Faculty Parking Lot next to the Christian Science Church over-night.

It was announced that a meeting will be held on September 13, at sponsored activities. At this time, budget and social forms will be

Frank Rabeiga asked for Council's opinion on permitting all students to join the Camera Club, thus making it a Student Association this through Council before and stated that it is a departmental

President Loughlin announced that additional committees will be appointed next week and requested that all Council members be present at future meetings.

The motion was made that the meeting be adjourned. Seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 5:50 P.M.

Respectfully submitted, Laura Goldman Secretary